

Skyline

Monthly Newsletter | External Wall Systems December 2021

Hello,

We hope you are enjoying the festive period and are staying safe. We wanted to ensure we sent a newsletter this week, to keep our monthly newsletters updated.

Please see below the latest update for your development.

December Update

As you are aware, the balcony works at the scheme have been given the green light for going ahead at Skyline. The freeholder has agreed to cover the costs of these works and is working closely with the Project Team to move them along as quickly as possible.

The on-site team are working with residents to book in slots for all apartments to assist with the refurbishment of the balconies. Following the completion of these works, the waking watch will be removed, and we should receive a satisfactory EWS1 form.

The team will be in touch in January to confirm the start date of the works, along with timescales, project completion expectance and update on current progress.

Contact Changes

As 2022 starts, we wish to update you on key contact details for any query at your development:

General Queries – BuildingMaintenance@liv-group.co.uk Accounts Enquiries – Account Queries - AccountsEnquiries@liv-group.co.uk Building Safety – Cladding / Building Safety – BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk

Please contact these teams directly, instead of individual members of the LIV team who may not be available or may change as we restructure the management team at your development over the next few months.

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter and for your support throughout 2021. As always, you can find this and future newsletters here.

I hope this fully updates you on the current situation. As always, our team are onhand to answer any questions at BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk

Thanks,

Connor Scherer

Visit our Website for Updates

Click here to see a web copy of this email

Copyright © 2022 LIV

All rights reserved.

%SENDER-INFO%

Click here to unsubscribe